
Oak Class 

Spring Term 2 Newsletter 

We hope you have had a lovely week off! This half term the 

staff in Oak Class are Miss Mckenzie (teacher), Mia Neath 

(teaching assistant) and Britteney Lesliak (teaching assistant). 

 

The topic for this half term is… Perfect Planet! 

 

 

 

 

Here is the information for this half term: 

Maths – Multiplication, capacity and weight.  

English- Poetry and persuasive writing.  

Science – Features of animal and human bodies. 

Art – 3D sculptures  

Geography – Weather and the UK. 

RE – Easter 

PE – Gymnastics 

Music – Dynamic, pitch and tempo. 

 

 



PE will be on Wednesday afternoons, please can 

children bring PE kits in a separate bag to get changed 

into at school.  

Forest school will be on Monday mornings. 

A member of staff will write daily in the children’s 

home school diary about our activities. You will be 

contacted individually for any issues that have 

occurred via phone. 

 

Here is the timetable for this term: 

 



Here is the menu for this term: 

 

Kind regards, Miss Mckenzie, Mia and Britteney.  

 

 

 

  


